



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

June 29,1982

Hi All,

For those of you who missed the June meeting, the profit for the rally was \$297.30. Extra pins are available for \$2.00 members and \$3.00 non members, to help rebuild the treasury.

Contact Don Smith of Gayle Snively.

Tech. Dale Foster check your tires often, run the right pressure. The June meeting there were 14 members present. 3 guests, Ed Sutton, Pat Chalmers and Gina Bieggi. New members are Montie & Darrell Fultz,542 Fremont St. Elmore, Ohio 43416 check for phone.

Picnic is Sept. 11&12, location to be announced. "NO MEETING IN JULY."

August meeting: decusion on "83" rally and nomination for rally chair person.

Betty Mobley is hosting the Greater Dayton M.C. Rally August 6,7,8, 7255 Kessler Frederik Rd. West Milton, Ohio 45383 513-698-6006. This is a very good rally to attend, the last rally I was at with Don Smith the turn out was about 45 and they had about 72 door prises.

By now you have all heard about the miss fortune of Bob and Cindy Peck, the fire they had on the week end of our rally and Bob going down on his bike and loosing part of his knee cap, so lets keep them in your prayers.

Ace Freeman is selling a full dressed R-65 call 726-7014.

Have a safe ride.

Newsletter Editor

Dan K. Braun

P.S. remember no meeting in July.